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March 12th, 1928,

Dr, Frank L. Horsfall, 
Medical and Dental Building, 
Times Souare,
Seattle, Wash,

My dear Dr. Horsfalli-

Thank you very much for
your letter of March 5th and also for the copy 
of the Washington Alumnus, which contains the 
addresses of Dr, Spencer and Dean Laing.

I do not think there is
any further data which we would wish incorporated 
in the official record.

Thanking you again for
your courtesy, I am,

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


